POWERLINE TRACK CLEANUP

SUNDAY 23 SEPTEMBER 2012

Over the past twelve months the W.A. 4WD Association has been working closely with DEC
to devise a track assessment program that hopefully over time allow us to have ongoing
access to property that DEC manages. Currently DEC have some funds which are available
to do work in the Mundaring area. It was agreed at a recent DEC meeting that they would
like to have a cleanup of the Power Line Track and DEC have asked both the WA 4WD
Association and Track Care for assistance.

What are DEC providing ?

e (Caged trailers and other hand tools

e Skip bins to be located at West Talbot Road, Flynn Road and Gorrie Road (junctions
with the Power Line Track)

e BBQ at the end of the cleanup.

What does DEC want from us ?

s Three teams of helpers that will commence at either West Talbot Road, Flynn Road
or Gorrie Road and proceed down the track towards the water tanks at the
Mundaring end.

¢ The track is a reasonable distance to try and cover in one day so DEC needs 20+
vehicles to knock it off in one day.

e Further information on what to bring will be confirmed once we have numbers of
starters from the clubs.

What do clubs need to do?

It would be fantastic to see as many clubs as possible support this cleanup. Could all ciubs
please discuss this clean-up at your next meeting and add the clean-up to your calendars. if
your club is able to assist the contact details for any questions or to report numbers are
listed below.

Guy Lehmann {Land Manager WA 4WD Association)

M: 0409 112 435 Email: guy.lehmann@bigpond.com




